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We would like to appreciate the contribution of’-

SHRI.VARUN KAPOOR, Ips.

Inspector General of Police

On “SANKALP” Cyber Awareness Campaign.

We extend our sincere thanks for enriching our faculty and students with an eye

opening lecture on various cyber crimes and methods to prevent it and safeguard

against 1t.
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Date: Dr. Vinod Naneria

13" August,2015 Director






